
Pen Mill Infant and Nursery Academy 

Weekly News    
 

All of the information on this page can be found on: 

 our website at www.penmillinfants.co.uk  

 our school jotter App  

Golden Book Pupils 

Attendance Awards  

Cygnet Bradley and Daniels  

Wren Holly and Szymon 

Kingfisher Eyran and Maciee  

Puffin Ebony and Logan  

Owl Daisy and Sienna  

Starling Lucas and Scarlett  

 

Team Points  

 
Well done to Birch Team who achieved the most team points this week with 160 points 
 

Awards were presented this week to the following children: 

7th May 
2021  

 

Pen Mill Academy attendance - 95% 
  
Our Attendance Bear was awarded to Owl Class who attained the highest class  
attendance with 98% 

http://www.penmillinfants.co.uk


 
 

 

Goodbye and Good luck  

 

 

Science week  

 

Can all Year 2 children please bring 
in an empty clean 500ml bottle by 

Wednesday 19th May 2021 for      
Science Week  

For those of you who don’t know me, I’m Mrs Chamberlain and I am the Nursery Manager at Pen 
Mill and I’m also the Chair of ‘Friends of Pen Mill’ (formally PTA).  I took on this role as my children 
have/are attending Pen Mill and I wanted to help raise vital funds to enhance my child’s learning and 
environment.    
 
It has been tricky over the last 18 months to raise funds due to COVID restrictions, but to date we 
have still managed to raise £745.  This money will be used to improve the nursery outdoor area. 
 
You may have seen some adverts go out asking for any help with volunteering and we really do need 
you!  At present it is just me that organises fundraising events and unfortunately this isn’t something 
I can continue with on my own. You don’t need to commit to hours    every week, but even half an 
hour a month would make all the difference.  I would love to hear any ideas or suggestions you have 
on how we can raise money. 

We would like to say a BIG thank you to Mr & Mrs Conway for all of their support and 
dedication to the school, their involvement in governance has been greatly appreciated .  

 
We wish them every luck in their new home.  

Friends of Pen Mill  



Upcoming Dates  -  all dates can be found on our website 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

VICTORIAN DAY - YEAR 2  
(Letter will be sent home) 

Tuesday 18th May 2021  

RECEPTION CLASS EYE SCREENING  Thursday 20th May 2021  

SCIENCE WEEK  Monday 24th - 28th May 2021 

BANK HOLIDAY  Monday 31st May 2021 

HALF TERM  Tuesday 1st June - Friday 4th 
June  

Absence Reporting  

Please remember to call the school office in the morning on   
01935 474224 to report your child as being absent if they are     

unwell and unable to attend school.   


